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Valleyview Families Invited
to Visit Library During Open House!

Valleyview families are invited to the
annual Fall Open House from 6:30-7:30 on
Tuesday, October 23rd, during which all are
encouraged to also visit the library! Parents can
see this year's crop of new books on display, as
well as the newly upgraded Computer Corner
featuring our new state-of-the-art Promethean
Board, dry-erase mobile tables, and library
Chromebooks. Students can give their parents
tours of the library and show them their favorite
books, and refreshments will be served!

NeWsle

www.oneontacsd.org/vvlibrary.aspx

et

Tiih Crddars Hepin SRy oF
< 0_ 0 o 0
[ietory s womgh Bocksice 8
In September, 4th grade library classes began a
periodic, year-long unit which introduces them to
some of history's 'Tough Cookies," those who have
overcome challenges to improve the world around

them. Of course, homemade cookies are served each
time we meet another of history's Tough Cookies!

What's up? 3rd grade library classes have been learning to
use OPALS, the library's online book catalog. 5th grade
classes have been competing in a "5 on 5" research
challenge. 2nd graders have been introduced to Caldecott-
award winning picture books, and Kindergarten & 1st grade
classes have been enjoying books by their first few Authors
of the Month. That's what's up!

4th & 5th Crades Learn
Online Safety Tips?

Valleyview 4th & 5th grade library classes have been

discussing the importance of Online Safety and how to
practice being a good Digital Citizen -
both at school and at home. These =17
invaluable lessons can be reinforced ’

at home by discussing with your child ‘ ‘
ways in which they can be kind online, g% .
be safe online, and be smart online!




